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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

Legislative Bill 524 would adopt the Pharmacy Audit Integrity Act.  The bill seeks to provide
standards for a pharmacy benefits manger (PBM) when performing a pharmacy audit of a
pharmacy who has contracted for services with the PBM.
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